Dear Advisors,
What an AMAZING Shabbaton! Each of you played a role in making Fall Convention inspiring for our teens! Thank you to each of you for your passion and dedication.
As a rule of thumb for our Shabbatons, we invest a giant volume of time and money to ensure that our NCSYers have the opportunity to build connections with our Regional Advisors. The relationships you have built and will continue to build are not just part of your role as an advisor, but also have the potential to greatly impact the lives our NCSYers.
So, here is the system we use to know who you are in touch with.
1. Click here to see all of the information you will need about the teens who attended Fall Convention in Chicago this past week, including their Chapter Advisor contact information, should you have questions about the teens you are close with.
2. In order to know whom you plan to stay in touch with, you need to think about the following 3 areas: 
a. Which NCSYers were in your host home with you? If you need their names, ask Shosh Friedman.
b. Which NCSYers were in your session, if you gave one? If you need their names, reply to this email.
c. Which NCSYers did you click with at meals/circle time, or other parts of the program? ALL advisors should fill out this form even if you have yet to build a kesher with an NCSYer. Won't take you long...
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly, if you plan to have a chavrusa with an NCSYer, we will provide you and the NCSYer with the sefer, shipped to your door. You will keep a tally of how many minutes you have learned with the NCSYers and I will collect that data from you once a month. So if you already know what you want to learn, email me the name of the sefer, your address and the name of the NCSYer and you will have your sefarim within about a week's time.
Thanks for everything you do!
Be in touch with questions,
Rabbi Phil

